
Dear Representatives: 
 
I’m writing you to urgently express my support for HB 4002 - to fund DEQ's Cleaner Air Oregon program.  
Please do the right thing and implement common sense protections that put human and environment 
health and safety before private profits.   
 
Many thanks for your time - 
Kris DiPaola 
mom, Consultant 
Beaverton & Hillsboro 
 


